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Good afternoon Lt. Governor Bryant,
 
I hope you enjoyed the holidays and your new year is off to a great start!
 
As the premier organization active with Republican Lt. Governors, we are looking forward to a busy and successful 
year at the RLGA supporting you and your colleagues.
 
With that, I wanted to provide a few updates:
 

1. Attached are the 2018 RLGA Membership Benefits; note the addition of our Centurion Club ($100,000) level! In 
the packet (and attached separately) is the RLGA 2018 Events Schedule. We have exciting events planned 
throughout the year and ask that you save the dates on your calendar! Additional information and formal 
invitations to register will be sent out prior to each event.

2. Also, please let us know if you have any staff updates to ensure clear communication with your team.
3. In addition, we are working with our strategic policy partner, SGLF, to better serve you this year on policy 

matters. If you could please provide the contact information of a policy staffer that would be much 
appreciated.

4. Lastly, we are working to finalize our 2018 RLGA Executive Committee and wanted to see if you were 
interested in being a part of our leadership team. The commitment is to raise $50,000 for the RLGA in new 
memberships, upgrading existing memberships, or sponsorships at our events. We would be thrilled to have 
your support and are looking for new ways to highlight our Executive Committee in 2018. If you are interested 
in joining or remaining on the Committee, please let us know by this Friday, January 12. We are aiming to 
send out a press release by the end of this month.

 
If you are ever traveling to DC, please let us know. We would be happy to assist in setting up meetings, and would 
welcome the opportunity to meet with you in person.
 
Please save the date for our March Winter Leadership meeting in Washington, DC, March 13-14. A formal invitation 
will be going out soon, but please let us know in advance if you plan to join us!
 
Natalie’s and my contact information is listed below and we are available to discuss any questions or suggestions you 
might have. We look forward to working with you and growing our partnership in 2018.
 
Thank you for all you do,
Lauren
 
Lauren Patten
Deputy Director
Republican Lt. Governors Association
lpatten@rslc.gop 
O: 202-448-7989
C: 214-536-3050
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Natalie Oliver
Executive Director
Republican Lt. Governors Association
noliver@rslc.gop
O: 202-448- 5276
C: 713-927-8116
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